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CLERK OF COURT TO HOST  
FREE NOTARY PUBLIC TRAINING  

 
(Lawrenceville, Ga., June 11, 2015) – Gwinnett Clerk of Court Richard Alexander is pleased to offer 

two notary public training classes for the public.  Working in conjunction with the Georgia Superior Court 

Clerks’ Cooperative Authority (GSCCCA), the Gwinnett Clerk of Superior Court’s office will host two 

training classes on August 21, 2015.  Training will be held at the Gwinnett County Justice and 

Administration Center Auditorium.  The classes will be held from 10:30 a.m. to noon and 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 

p.m.   

“I invite anyone who is a notary in the state of Georgia or anyone interested in becoming one to 

attend,” said Richard Alexander, Clerk. “Notaries perform a valuable and vital service.  And it is important 

they understand their duties and how to perform them according to Georgia law.”   

There is no charge to attend these workshops but registration is requested.  For registration 

information, please visit the Clerk of Courts website at www.gwinnettcourts.com.  
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